
Bill Summary 

1
st
 Session of the 58

th
 Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 174 

 Version: INT 

 Request No.: 928 

 Author: Sen. Rader 

 Date: 12/22/2020 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 174 requires each laboratory director of a state-approved medical marijuana testing facility to 

possess a bachelor’s degree in the chemical, environmental, biological or physical sciences, or 

engineering. Additionally, each director must have at least 2 years of experience in the 

environmental analysis of representative inorganic and organic analytes or at least 1 year of 

experience with a master’s or doctoral degree.  
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